Aspia Jannat

From: Eddie king

Sent: 22 December 2018 16:55
To: Planning Policy

Subject: Land east of Kenilworth
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

The road system can not take all this traffic roads with any slowing of traffic will be a complete failure.

This development is to much for this side of kenilworth with rats runs , cause excessive rain water draining issues big
time .

Clean air pollution will be a major problem as I've said before it’s a buffer zone from the A46 .

HS2 and this will be complete construction development nightmare for this part of kenilworth then new school
traffic from the reposition of the school.

As I've said the roads will not cope Glasshouse lane and connected roads it is proved that slowing traffic causes
more pollution.

| hope these points will be taken onboard.

Regards

Edward king



